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 “Being the 
presence of Christ 
in the world by 
celebrating the 
worship of God, 
connecting 
people to people 
and caring for  
others.” 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, June 21, 2015 

Happy Father’s Day! 

Youth Return from Camp 

10:00 am Bible Study 

10:00 am Kids Connect 

11:00 am Morning Worship 

7:00 pm Praise First 
 

Monday, June 22, 2015 

11:00 am Food Pantry (FH) 

12:00 pm Upward Bound (CLC) 

5:00 pm Firstercise 

7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

Tuesday, June 23, 2015 

10:30 pm Staff Meeting 
 

Wednesday, June 24, 2015 

5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

6:00 pm Business Meeting (CLC) 

6:00 pm Summer Kids 

6:00 pm Youth Summer Worship 

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, June 25, 2015 

8:30 am Yoga (CLC) 
 

Sunday, June 28, 2015 

10:00 am Bible Study 

10:00 am Kids Connect 

11:00 am Morning Worship 

11:00 am Super Church 

5:00 pm Handbells 

6:00 pm Youth Summer Worship 

7:00 pm Praise First 
 

Monday, June 29, 2015 

5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

7:00 pm Men’s Basketball (CLC) 
 

Tuesday, June 30, 2015 

10:30 am Staff Meeting 
 

Wednesday July 1, 2015 

5:00 pm Firstercise (FH) 

6:00 pm Church-wide Pot Luck  

Dinner (FH) 
 

Thursday, July 2, 2015 

8:30 am Yoga (CLC) 
 

Sunday, July 5, 2015 

10:00 am Bible Study 

10:00 am Kids Connect 

11:00 am Morning Worship 

11:00 am Super Church 

6:00 pm Youth Summer Worship 
 

Monday, July 6, 2015 

5:00 pm Firstercise (CLC) 

7:00 pm Men’s Basketball (CLC) 

First Baptist Cans: 

Bring aluminum cans to 
the Christian Life Center.  

Proceeds  
go to the  

Benevolence Fund. 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
 

June 21-June 27, 2015 

Eddie Byrd -  549-9521 

Lee Bryant -  215-0696 

 

June 28-July 4, 2015 

David Etter -  549-0060 

Paul Estes -  549-1805 

 

July 5-July 11, 2015 

Steven Moses -  521-2910 

Jon Carroll -  215-3142 

USHERS OF THE WEEK 
 

June 21, 2015 
Lee and Sue Anne Bryant 

Chad and Garnet Chrisman 
 

June 28, 2015 

Gene and Chris Siler 

Jolly Sharp 

Anne Nighbert 
 

July 5, 2015 
Mike and Gail Bordes 

Bruce Hicks 

Anne Bays 

SUPER CHURCH WORKERS 
 

June 21, 2015 

Kathy Karr 

Eddie and Kathy Byrd 
 

June 28, 2015 

Kristin Smith 

Kathleen Croley 

Mike Green 
 

July 5, 2015 

J. L. Hamblin 

Tom and Tammy Stephens 

RECORDS 

As of June 7, 2015 

Avg. Bible Study:  114 

Designated for 2015: $ 19,323 

Budget Gifts 2015:   $ 130,134 

Summer Fun at  

First Baptist 
 

 

 Potluck Meal 

— Wednesday, July 1, 

at 6:00 pm. Bring a 

potluck dish to share 

with your church 

family. Enjoy a time of 

fellowship and worship 

together. 
 

 Talent Show for all 

talents and all ages 

Sunday, July 26 at 6:00 

pm in the sanctuary. 

Whether musical, 

literary, athletic, lyrical, 

or whimsical, show off 

your hidden talents. 

Plan to attend and if 

possible, participate. 

Call the office to let us 

know if you are ready 

for your close-up! 
 

 Yoga meets at 8:30 am 

in the upstairs youth 

room of the CLC. 

There is a $5 fee per 

lesson for those 

interested.  

 

 Watermelon 

Social on 

Wednesday, July 29 at 

6:00 pm in the CLC. 

 
 

 Share 

Your Garden 

on Wednesday, 

August 19, at 6:00 pm 

in the CLC. 
 

 Handbells begin again 

on Sunday, June 28, at 

5:00 pm. 
 

 No Choir Rehearsal in 

July. 

35 Cents 

 

This past week at Everest VBS we all had a great 

time because all of YOU who volunteered your 

time and energy to share Jesus’ love with kids. 

You were able to love on 142 kids throughout the 

week. Thank you! 

 

One night during VBS a young boy brought in 35 

cents for the church as an offering. He insisted we 

take it even though we don’t collect an offering 

during VBS. I imagine 35 cents is all this child had 

to give. We shared Jesus and he was touched by 

Jesus’ love. The boy reminded me of Mark 12:44 — 

“For they gave a tiny part of their surplus, but she, 

poor as she is, has given everything she had to live 

on.” 

 

In Christ, Mike 

Student Ministry News 

 

 Please be in prayer for our youth students at 

camp, Friday, June 19—Sunday, June 21. 
 

 Thank you for your generosity in making and 

purchasing desserts at the dessert auction last 

week. 
 

 We raised over $500 at the student ministry 

yard sale. 
 

 July 17-19 — Kid’s Camp (3rd-6th grade) — 

Sign up today! 
 

 Fall Family Retreat Weekend — Look for 

more information in July! 

School Supplies 
 

The Missions Committee is collecting 

school supplies to distribute in the fall. 

Items may be dropped off in the  

church office. 


